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Consultative Group mnembers visit United Nations

Ten members of the Consultative Group
on Arms Control and Disarmament
Affairs participated in an Orientation Pro-
gramme at the First Committee of the
General Assembly from November 6-12,
1988. This is the third year in which the
Department of External Affairs has
undertaken this programme. Its aim is to
enable commîtted and înterested
members of the Consultative Group to
be more fully involved and informed
about the multi-faceted work for arms
control and disarmament undertaken by
Canada in the United Nations, and in
particular the First Committee, which
deals with security and international
affairs.

The purpose of the programme was,
therefore, twofold: first, to assist in the
education and dissemination of informa-
tion among those involved directly in the
Programme and indirectly to the ebrofteCnuttv ruonati oNwYk.Fmlf orgh-
the ariztiipnsoartes oitd andc Dr. Doug Ross, Mr. Johnp Benesh, Ms. Carol Dixon, Ms. Shannon Selin, Mr. Nick
thecod priits nare andsitednde h Parker, Ms. Annie Boumnet. Mn. Paul Bennett (Department of Externat Affains),
sconulttivne au nd Arsntro and Ms. Leyla Raphal, Ambassador Douglas Roche,. Ms. TruCfy Govlier Ms. Janis Alton
Disarmament Affairs. D.Pu uex
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